
Peek at Preschool

Curriculum Focus Important Dates

Curriculum Implementation 
Dear Preschool Class, this week our focus was learning about earthquakes 
& volcanoes. The children did a science experiment in which they created a 
volcanic eruption. They  mixed a liquid (vinegar) & a solid (baking soda) to 
make pretend lava. In this activity, they used their senses to experience, 
smelling the vinegar, touching the soft powdery baking soda, and watching 
the reaction the two created. They also mixed red and yellow paint to 
make orange lava. We practiced Earthquake safety as well. The children 
built houses with blocks and shook them to simulate an earthquake. We 
yelled “Earthquake!” & we went under the tables, covering the back of our  
heads & necks. Their favorite outdoor activity was playing The Floor is 
Lava and making volcanic lava mixtures.         -Mrs Barajas & Mrs Martin

Queen of All Saints Preschool Class
October 21, 2022

● Current Project: 
        Earthquakes & Volcano 

  

● Focus Concepts
Letters: Letter: F
Numbers: 0-4

● Thur, Oct 27, 9:30am Costume Party
● Fri, Oct 28, Boo Bash 4-7pm
● Mon Oct 31, Halloween, no costumes
● Tue, Nov 1, All Saints Day    (Dia de los
● Wed, Nov 2, All Souls Day      Muertos)
● Fri, Nov 11, No School, Veterans Day
● Fri, Nov 18, Emergency Evac Drill & 

Mrs. Martin’s birthday
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